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Diary dates for the Summer Term are shown below and 

will be included and updated on every newsletter. 
 

14.05.21 School photo day – more details 

to follow 

28.05.21 Children finish for half term 

07.06.21 (Monday) Children return to school 

29.06.21 change of date – we 

hope to have parents in the 

building for this session. 

Transition workshop for Yr 6 

children and parents – more 

details to follow 
 

Teacher Training Days – Thursday 2nd September 2021 

                             Friday 3rd September 2021 

 

 

 
 

Activities start the week Monday 19th April 
Monday Keyboard                                            1.00 – 

2.30 

Tuesday Football Skills Yr3 & Yr4 12.30-1.00 

Basketball 
 
Reading 
Booster 

Y5 & Y6 
 
    Y6 

3.15-4.15 
 
3.20 – 4.30 

Wednesday Football Skills Y5 & Y6    12.30 - 1.00 

Tennis 
 
Maths Booster 

Y3 &Y4 
 
    Y6  

3.15-4.15 
 
3.20 – 4.30 

Thursday  Maths Booster 
Writing Booster 

    Y5 
    Y6 

3.20 – 4.30 
3.20 – 4.30 

Friday Guitar  1.15 – 2.45 

 

 

 
We are still required to continue with our 

social distancing and face covering  practices 

in school. Our children and staff continue to 

keep to their bubbles too. We are in a good 

place in the battle against the coronavirus but 

we are not there yet. Please continue to stick 

to the school practices so that we make sure 

that education for our children is not 

disrupted over this next term. Thank you for 

your continuing effort to minimise the spread 

of the virus – you have done a tremendous job 

so far. Just keep going! 

         

 

 
Next Friday 14th May is our school photo day. 

This year we will only be photographing 

children in school and not extending this to 

siblings at home who are not attending school. 

We will offer individual photographs and 

family photographs of siblings in school. 

Nursery children who are not in school on 

Friday can still have their photographs taken. 

Please let Nursery staff know if you are 

coming in on Friday. Please contact the office 

if you require further information. 

 

 

 
I am pleased to announce that our highly 

successful Transition Programme delivered by 

the Educational Psychology Service for Year 6 

children and their parents/carers will be 

running again this year. Please note that I 

have changed the date to Tuesday 29th June 

(after the 21st June Covid update – fingers 

crossed) in the hope that parents/carers will 

be able to come in to school to meet face-to-



face with our two Education Psychologists. 

There will be an opportunity to hear what the 

E.Ps have to say and to discuss any individual 

concerns you may have. Parents/carers 

session is from 2.15 to 3.15. Please contact 

the office so that we can allocate a place for 

you. 

 

 

 
FREE for all children aged 4-11 who are 

registered for free school meals. 
A summer holiday playscheme is available for 

any child who falls into the above category. 

Sessions will be available at St Michaels 

School, Bedworth or Goodyers End school, 

Bedworth. 

Please see the attahced for further details. 

Closing date for applications is Friday 14th May. 

 

 

 
 

Some of the residents visiting the school on  

Polling Day were former pupils of the school 

and enjoyed their trip down Memory Lane when 

they entered the building. One former pupil 

had not been back in school for 77 years – he 

shared fond memories of his time here with 

the staff. Our wonderful little school brings 

back lots of super memories for all.  


